
 
 Dear Editor and Reviewers,  

Thank you for your review of our manuscript. Please find below a point by point reply to your 

comments: 

Specific Replies to Reviewers:  

(1) There is an error in the second paragraph from bottom, and there is a missing “a” before “few”. 

We have added “a” before “few” on on line 21 page 15. We proofread the paragraph exhaustively but 

could not find an error in the second paragraph. If still present, please identify the error to us. 

Specific Replies to the Editorial Office: 

The author must revise the manuscript according to the Editorial Office’s comments and suggestions, 

which listed below: 

(1)  I found no “Author contribution” section. Please provide the author contributions 

The author contributions have been added on Page 2 Line 5 of the Manuscript File 

(2) I found the authors did not provide the original figures. Please provide the original figure 

documents. Please prepare and arrange the figures using PowerPoint to ensure that all graphs or 

arrows or text portions can be reprocessed by the editor 

Figure 2 is editable. However, figure 1 and figure 3 were made by programs and thus cannot be 

edited.  

 (3) I found the authors did not add the PMID and DOI in the reference list. Please provide the 

PubMed numbers and DOI citation numbers to the reference list and list all authors of the references. 

Please revise throughout;  

The PMID and DOI have been added to the reference list where applicable. 

 (4) I found the authors did not write the “article highlight” section. Please write the “article 

highlights” section at the end of the main text. 

The article highlights section has been added on Line 10 page 17 of the Manuscript Highlights 

 
Best Regards,  
 
Ala Sharara, M.D., FACG, AGAF, FRCP  
Professor of Medicine, Division of Gastroenterology  
American University of Beirut Medical Center, Beirut, Lebanon  
Consulting Professor, Duke University Medical Center, NC, USA  
Telephone +961-1-350000 extension 5345/5350 


